December2023 Newsletter

FREEDOM ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

THE HOLIDAY

SEASON IS
HERE!

LEARN - BE - BECOME

Guiding our students to better communication
through spoken word, writing, and digital
expression.

Contact Us:
e Phone:
623-327-2850
e Fax:
623-327-2859

School Hours:

o Office:
Monday - Thursday
8:00 am to 4:30 pm
e Classes:
820 am to 4:.00 pm
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excellent service and workmanship.
Congratulations to Suzi Mercado,
Tracey Jiles, Ty-Ahna Jones and
Freedom Volunteer, Ericka Madriz.

" SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 25




SEASON’S GREETINGS

Winter Break
December 22nd through
January 5th

School Resumes January 8th

Enjoy your time with family and
friends and please play safe!



